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A Great Season  
What a great season we’ve had together.  We’ve done a lot of art, 
brought the Yuma Orchestra to town, had several art shows and made 
lots of new and wonderful friends.  Have a great summer!
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Contacts 
LYNN MORGAN    928-785-8587 

JOHNNIE ALTSTATT  928-210-3686 

KATHY SMITH    928—723-5564 

KATHE ARTHUR    928-785-9495 

JENNY PIERCE    509-422-2506 

Classes 
Classes will be posted on our 
website at wmfaha.com, in the 
fall.  Our season for classes 
ends on March 15th.  When our 
instructors return in the fall I will 
update the website posting 
when the classes will start as I 
receive the information.   

People’s Choice Winner, 
Chuck Warner, at the Pioneer 
Days Art Show. 

ARTISANS’ GUILD  
OF WELLTON-MOHAWK FINE ARTS 

    “I’M NOT PERFORMING MIRACLES, I’M USING UP AND WASTING A LOT 
OF PAINT”  - CLAUDE MONET 

http://wmfaha.com
http://wmfaha.com
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Wellton World of Wheels Art Show  

The Wellton World on Wheels both a Juried and Open Art Show 
and is on March 9th.  Please contact Kathy Smith at 928-723-5564 if 
you would like to sign up to be in the show.  Her back up is Kathe 
Arthur and her phone number is 928-785-9495.  The Juried show is 
members only and inside the museum. Drop off for the Juried 
show only is March 8th at 3pm at the Pioneer Museum. Judging will 
be done at 4pm we will not accept late entries. The Open Show is 
outside so bring your popups, tables and chairs.  Setup is from 
8:30 to 10 am on March 9th. Non-Members fee to enter the Open 
Show is $10.  Members are free for both the Juried and Open 
shows.   

Pioneer Days Art Show 
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Upcoming classes 

The last day for the Acrylic/Oil 
class is March 11th, Art 
Journaling is March 8th, Abstract 
Acrylic is March 14th, Creative 
Clay is on going until it get too 
warm in the building, Scratch Art 
is on March 15th.  Contact the 
instructors for information. Their 
information is on the website. 

Rhonda & Don 
Boudreau 

The Artisans’ Guild would like 
Rhonda & Don to know that they 
will be missed.  We hope you will 
be returning in a future seasons.  
You are an amazing couple.  
Good luck with what ever plans 
you have next winter.  Remember 
if it gets too cold we would love 
for you to return.  

Fine Arts Department 
of the Yuma County 
Fair 

Don’t forget that the Fair is 
coming up in April.  The drop off 
dates for artwork in the Fine Arts 
building is on March 24th & 25th. 
See yumafair.com for more 
information. There is online 
entries this year.  

http://yumafair.com
http://yumafair.com

